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       INFORMATION RELEASE   09/15/15 

Suspect Confesses to Brutal Murder 

 
 
On Wednesday, May 6th, 2015, Hendricks County Sheriff’s Office (Danville, Indiana) requested 
assistance from the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigations Bureau in locating a person of 
interest for a brutal homicide that occurred in their jurisdiction in 2002. Detectives from Hendricks 
County received a CODIS hit (Combined DNA Index System), possibly linking DNA collected at the 
scene to the DNA with the suspect, Amado Saludes, AKA Marco Galindo. Detectives believed 
Saludes was living somewhere in Solano County. Several addresses were checked in attempt to 
locate Saludes with negative results.  
 
On Tuesday, September 8th, 2015, the Solano County Sheriff’s Enforcement Team (SET) contacted a 
male subject, who was later identified as Saludes, and subsequently arrested him on a traffic warrant 
for an unrelated case.  Solano County detectives immediately began working with the detectives from 
Hendricks County and assisted in obtaining a DNA sample from Saludes. Due to the nature of the 
warrant Saludes was arrested on, and the likely ability he could post bail in a short amount of time, 
Hendricks County detectives requested Saludes be interviewed by Solano County detectives.  
 
After several hours of talking to Saludes, he admitted to being responsible for the homicide and 
provided details only the killer would have known. Saludes was booked into the Solano County Jail for 
1551(a) PC – Fugitive from justice, with a no-bail status. A Ramey Arrest warrant from Hendricks 
County was obtained. Saludes was booked for murder, and is pending extradition.  
 
The joint effort of all agencies has resulted in the arrest of a very dangerous and brutal murderer. We 
hope this helps brings closure to the family of the victim, Natalie Horsley.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I may be reached at the phone number listed 
below.  

 
Detective Carrie Hollar  

Solano County Sheriff’s Office  

530 Union Ave., Suite 100 

Fairfield, CA 94553 

Desk: (707) 784-7060 


